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Health and Safety Bulletin  2 July 2015 

To: Heads of Department/Section, Executive Deans, 

HSLOs and DHSOs, Faculty Managers 
 For Information 

High temperatures 

As we are experiencing unusually high external temperatures, you may find it useful to refer to 
guidance on temperature at work on the University’s website. 
 
Temperature in indoor workplaces: Give guidance on management and personal controls and 
information on what to do if there is an ongoing problem with temperature control 
 
Working in the Sun: Gives guidance on managing risks from the sun and hot, humid conditions. A 
new link to the IOSH No Time to Lose campaign on solar radiation has been included. It gives 
access to free resources to assist with raising awareness of the risks, including posters, pocket 
cards, leaflets and toolbox talks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.essex.ac.uk/ohsas/temperature/indoor.htm
http://www.essex.ac.uk/ohsas/temperature/sun.htm

